

Friends of Hookstone Chase Newsletter March 2018

Firstly, we'd like to say a big Thank you to all the children who came back after school for Infant Story Night and Junior Fun Night. We had over 80 children attend at each event and raised £329 in total. Thank you to all the staff and volunteers who helped at both events.



SATURDAY 30th JUNE 2018 11 - 4pm

HOOKSTONE'S 50th BIRTHDAY SUMMER FAIR

Come along and support the school

It will be a great day for the whole family. Stalls, games, attractions, entertainment and food. Open to the school community and beyond, a wonderful way to celebrate 50 years.

COMMITTEE

Several of the PTA core committee roles are up for re-election in September.
Roles available will be Chair, Vice chair and Treasurer

If you would like to get involved, please feel free to ask anyone of us who will be happy to run through what's involved or message us at

http://www.facebook.com/Hookstone.chase.pta

SPONSORED EASTER EGG HUNT

We will be having a Sponsored Easter egg Hunt on Thursday 29th March. The children will have to find and fill their class Easter basket with eggs that will be hidden around the school playing fields and hopefully there will be a visit from the Easter Bunny.

Please look out for details and sponsorship forms in book bags at the end of this week



NEXT PTA MEETING

The next meeting will be on Wednesday 25th April at 7pm at School. We are always looking for new ideas and opinions, and we welcome all involvement no matter how small. There is no commitment so please come along to our next meeting and find out who we are and what we do.